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Nowhere County Sheriff’s Office 

 Sheriff Jack Smith      Undersheriff Jeff Smith 

 

Thursday, July 31, 2024 

Anywhere Public Schools 
129 Hardest Road 
Anywhere, OK 123456 
 
To whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter to acknowledge Anywhere Public Schools hiring John Smith as their School 
Resource Officer. I have reviewed his background, training records, license and bond information. 
According to SB 1521, Mr. Smith has met the requirements set forth by the State of Oklahoma to 
work as a School Resource Officer/Security Guard. 
 
I understand the importance of maintaining a safe and secure environment for Anywhere School 
students, teachers and staff. I believe the presence of a trained resource officer/security guard will 
contribute to achieving this goal. Nowhere County Sheriff’s Office will continue to work close with 
Anywhere Public Schools by offering training, conducting daily patrols and handling all criminal 
matters that occur on school grounds. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jack Smith, 
Nowhere County Sheriff 


